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I object to the proposed Brooklands Farm development for the following reasons. 
- I am concerned about the impact on the amount of traffic on an already congested Road network in the town. 
- the area is an area of natural beauty and this will destroy the habitat for animals and residents who enjoy the crab 
and winkle way. 
- the proposed cycling route and bus routes are completely inadequate. 
- the pressure on local services will be immense given the amount of extra houses already being built in the area 
with no measure of their impact on the community. 
 
Julian Zane 
Sent from my iPhone 




